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Update to Winter 2022 in-person program 

delivery 

Dear student, 

As we announced prior to the holiday break, classes are currently proceeding 

virtually for most programs as a result of the rising cases of COVID-19 and the 

guidance we have received from public health. 

While we originally hoped that most programs could resume in-person instruction 

on January 24, we are writing today to share that the majority of our programs 

will continue to be delivered virtually until at least March 7, 2022 given the 

continuing high rate of community spread of COVID-19. 

A limited number of programs, where in-person instruction is critical to meeting 

learning outcomes, will begin on-campus classes on January 24, in addition to 

those that resumed in-person learning on January 10. Students in these programs 

will be notified directly by their faculty through their SLATE site no later than end of 
day January 18. 

Programs with an in-person component are also flagged with a checkmark in 

myOTR: https://myotr.sheridancollege.ca/program-mode.html 

Should public health guidelines permit, we will strive to open additional non-
academic spaces on campus over the next several weeks to afford students the 

opportunity to access more labs, studios and study spaces when it is safe to do so. 
A list of current study spaces is available here. 

We recognize that this news will be disappointing to learners who were hoping to 

return to campus sooner. Please know that this decision was made with the health 

and safety of our students and staff as our priority, and our commitment to follow 

the guidance of our public health leaders. 

Rest assured that Sheridan’s faculty and staff are here to support you during these 

challenging times. If you need help, please reach out to us. A list of virtual student 
support services is available on our website. 

Should you have questions about your program delivery, please contact 
registrar@sheridancollege.ca. 

Sincerely, 

Carol Altilia 

Provost and Vice President, Academic 

Sheridan College 
Brampton | Mississauga | Oakville 
sheridancollege.ca 
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